From: Scott John

To: Plant, Faye; Planning (HPBC)

Subject: HPK/2016/0692 Land Opposite, Alders Meadow, Buxton Road, Chinley, Derbyshire
Date: 03 August 2017 12:07:06

Dear Faye

| am responding on behalf of the National Park Authority to your consultation on this
application. Please accept my apologies for the delay in responding but | understand that the
application has not yet been determined.

The National Park Authority has no objection in principle to this application as it is unlikely to
have an impact on the National Park or its setting, given its location between the railway line and
Buxton Road. | note that the application is in outline, but that the scale of development is
around 38 units.

Regards

John Scott

John Scott

Director of Conservation and Planning
Peak District National Park Authority
01629 816337
John.Scott@peakdistrict.gov.uk

Peak District National Park Authority, Aldern House, Baslow Road,
Bakewell, DE45 1AE t:01629 816200 www.peakdistrict.gov.uk Twitter:
@peakdistrict

The Peak District: where beauty, vitality and discovery meet at the
heart of the nation.

This email is confidential, may be legally privileged and/or contain
personal views that are not the Authority’s. It is intended for the
addressee. If received in error please notify us and delete immediately.
Under Data Protection and Freedom of Information legislation contents
may be disclosed and the Authority reserves the right to monitor sent
and received emails.
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